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Dear Parents and Carers,  

We’ve had such a great fortnight filled with lots of opportunities to make  

everlasting memories. Amethyst Class enjoyed going to Pizza Express and 

everyone made a delicious pizza to take home. Emerald and Topaz Class 

also had a brilliant day at Yorkshire Wildlife Park meeting lots of new animals 

and in particular visiting the African Safari section to enhance their topic and 

knowledge of African animals. Photos can be viewed on the school website 

and social media pages.  
 

World book Day 

Our children and staff thoroughly enjoyed dressing up on World Book Day 

and took part in a range of activities, the older children read to the younger 

children, we dressed up and completed lots of exciting competitions. Key 

Stage 2 had a visit from an author too!  
 

Allergies in school 

We have children and staff who have allergies in school so please refrain 

from allowing your children to bring the following food items into school: nuts, 

seeded bread/rolls, egg, coconut, kiwi and peas. 
 

Phonics day 

We recently took part in a phonics development day and the external reviewer 

was impressed with the provision that we have at our school. She commented 

that our staff are skilled and intervention is having a very positive impact. 

Please continue to listen to your children read at home so that they can be 

part of the lego incentive to gain a treat if they read every night. 

 

Red Nose Day 

On Friday 15th March, the School Council have planned an exciting day to 

fundraise money for Comic Relief. Children are invited to come to school 

dressed in red for a £1.00 donation. They will be invited to take part in 

competitions and buy cake for 50p. We would appreciate any donations of 

cakes for the cake stall (no nuts please).  

 

Easter Confectionary Quiz 
 

Easter Service 

On Thursday 28th March, which is the last day of term, we will have an Easter 

Service at St Chad’s Church at 2.00pm. This will be followed by tea and cake 

at the village hall. Children are invited to take part in an ‘Easter bake off’. 

Cakes will be judged at this event and there will be an Easter egg hunt.  
 

I hope you all have a lovely week, please note that the gate closes at 8.55am.  
 

Kind regards 

Mrs T Boulter  

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 8th March 2024

Monday 11.03.24. 

Science week  

 

Friday 15.03.24.  

Red Nose Day  

 

Monday 18.03.24.  

Neurodiversity 

Celebration week 

 

Thursday 21.03.24.  

Panathlon KS2 event 

at Nocton – team of 4 

 

Tuesday 26.03.24 

Kyra Kids School 

Council meeting with 

other schools 

 

Wednesday 

27.03.24.  SWRA 

Maths Challenge – 

team of 4 

 

Thursday 28.03.24  

2.00pm Easter 

service then 

refreshments at the 

village hall 

Last Day of term  
 

Monday 15.04.24 

PGL day 1 / Inset day 

 

Tuesday 16.04.24 

Back to school/ 

Inspiration day 

 

 

 

Dates for your 

diary 

Safeguarding 

If you have any 

concerns about the 

welfare of a child, 

please call: 

01522782111 or 

reported to a staff 

member in school.  

 

 

 



Let’s take a look at what our children have been learning… 
We all enjoyed World Book Day!  

                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


